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My concern or input on the “stocktaking” would be more meeting room space for bilaterals.  As 

the Swiss Government and the Mag Chairwoman will attest, we kept squatting in their office 

because there was not sufficient space to meet or office doors were locked.   I would recommend 

having volunteers stationed around the venue providing directions and assistance.  The people at 

the main information desk did not have enough knowledge of the venue to assist the volume of 

people and the complexity of the facility. Many people I encountered were lost and had difficulty 

getting around, myself include.  Please inform us in the future whether lunch is covered in our 

ticket rates as we must account for that in our budget, just a minor issue. 

   

Content was top notch as far as I could tell.  Don’t have any recommendations on that measure.   


